
June 3, 2024


Dear Parents/Guardians,


This year to celebrate Cops For Cancer and Paramedic Doug, we are hosting a Bike Rodeo 
and MMMCS. For the afternoon of Jun. 14th, we will have a chance to learn about, and 
practice, safe bicycling skills. The Bike Rodeo includes a safety inspection and a series of skills 
stations directly related to everyday bicycling situations. Participants will practice starting and 
stopping, the safe way to exit a driveway, how to look for traffic, negotiate an intersection, and 
avoid common road hazards.


Date: June 14, 2024 
Time: 1:00-2:30pm 
Location: Margaret Ma Murray Community School 

Please encourage your child to participant in this fun and worthwhile event. All students must 
bring a helmet. Students are invited to bring their ride to school, such as, bike, scooter, 
skateboard, or rollerblades. There is no charge for participating. 


There will be 2 contests for the best decorated rides (bike, scooter, skateboards, or 
rollerblades) and the best decorate helmets. How will you and your child decorate your ride 
and gear so that you will stand out on the road?


We are in need of parent volunteers to help with the stations and activities for this afternoon. In 
particular we would love any parent volunteer who has skills in bike maintenance. We 
appreciate your support. If you have your Criminal Record Check and are available on the 
afternoon of June 14th, please contact Ms Jesperson, mjesperson@prn.bc.ca or Mrs Bracey, 
mbracey@prn.bc.ca.


We can’t wait to show off our rides and practice some important safety skills. See you there!


Sincerely,


MMMCS staf

mailto:mjesperson@prn.bc.ca
mailto:mbracey@prn.bc.ca

